
Duluth-Superior Area Educational Television Corporation
632 Niagara Court
Duluth, MN 55811

Station WDSE-DT Duluth, MN
Facility ID 17726

ENGINEERING STATEMENT IN SUPPORT OF APPLICATION OF LICENSE TO COVER

Environmental:  The proposed construction does not require preparation of an 
Environmental Assessment, as it does not involve any of the factors listed in Section 
1.1306.

RF Radiation:  The additional ground level RFR contributed to the site by this 
proposal in public areas is calculated to be 0.0047 mW/cm2, which is less than 5% 
of the MPE for public exposure (0.2 mW/cm2) at the proposed frequency and, 
therefore, the proposal is excluded from further consideration.

WDSE-DT agrees to comply with the Commission’s requirements regarding power 
adjustments or cessation of operation as may be necessary to ensure a compliant 
environment for worker access. Workers are encouraged to wear personal RFR 
monitors when on the structure. A locked security fence encloses the tower base 
and appropriate signage warning of RFR hazards are posted.

Notification of Health Care Facilities:  WDSE-DT has taken due diligence to 
provide notification to health care facilities that could be subjected to interference 
per the condition of the construction permit.  As of this date no complaints or 
reports of interference have been received.

Certification

I hereby certify that the statements made herein are true and correct to the best of 
my knowledge and belief.  

Rex P. Greenwell         Dated:  June 18, 2009
Director of Engineering
Duluth-Superior Area Educational Television Corporation


